
Dear All,

I am sorry for inadvertently missing the following from the July 
minutes:
 
Alfie Drew reported that Terry Spicer was not well the last time he saw 
him.
 
Peter Alner reported that the Hotel had put up the cost of the Albuhera 
Dinner to £26-50 per head.  It was therefore proposed by the Chairman 
that for the first time in many years that the cost to members should 
rise.  After discussion it was proposed that the cost should now be £22 
per head, this was carried.
 
Once again I apologise for missing this out and hope that no members 
were put out.

Yours Aye Barry.


